
1. R. A. Emerson Memorial 
 

A memorial to the late Dr. R. A. Emerson is being planned at Cornell 
University. The Department of Plant Breeding has decided upon a lighted glass 
exhibit case in which will be displayed a photograph of Dr. Emerson and 
changing exhibits of Dr. Emerson's work together with current work of the 
Department. The cost of this case will be approximately $500. A letter giving 
complete details will be sent to Dr. Emerson's former students in order to 
give them an opportunity to contribute. This note is primarily to inform 
friends of Dr. Emerson's who were not his students, about the project and to 
invite their inquiries or contributions. Checks may be made payable to 
Cornell University and sent to Miss Frances Feehan, Department of Plant 
Breeding, Cornell University, Ithaca, New York. 


